

New Zealand Friendship Force Lakeside Gathering 26 - 29 August 2022

AUGUST NEWSLETTER

Hi everyone. We look forward to welcoming you to MiCamp in a couple of weeks' time. Registrations are now at 65 so we can look forward to a great weekend of fun and friendship.

We do hope everyone who has registered can make it, but just in case you do come down with the dreaded lurgy just beforehand, these are the cancellation rules:

- Colin has to advise final numbers by Friday 19th.
- Cancellations no later than Tuesday 23rd are accepted, and these must be advised directly to Colin by that date for a full refund of fees.
- Cancellations on the Wednesday/Thursday/Friday of the gathering week will receive a partial refund after non-refundable catering and running costs have been allowed for.

We ask members to take responsibility for their own health, please do not come to the Gathering if you are unwell. If you have some RAT tests by all means bring them with you. Mask use is optional, so if you are comfortable wearing a mask please feel free to do so but we will not require it.

A final reminder about some things you need to bring:

- Your club banner and/or flag.
- Your own club name badge.
- A plate of finger food for morning and afternoon teas.
- Your fashion hat for the MiCamp Races.
- Your club skit for the Sunday evenings Musical Mayhem.
- If you have any enquiries, please contact one of the below:

Organisers: Debbie Lattey, (Convenor) 04 293 3252, 021 689 348, debbie@otaihanga.co.nz

Colin Ridge, (Registrar) 07 378 5088, colinjanet123@gmail.com

Alan Milne, (Taupo President) 07 378 8088, alanmilne40@gmail.com

Registration: Colin Ridge, 07 378 5088, colinjanet123@gmail.com